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Miss Greenwood: Ariella
Mrs Lamb: Jenson

Mrs Millington: Ronnie
Miss Gregory: Omar

Miss Beck: Lacey
Miss Roebuck: Malalah

Miss Pierce: Tommy-Lee
Miss Pickering: Teddy

Miss James: Riley Peocock
Mrs Hrintchuk: Holly M

Miss Marr: Kai
Mrs Spivey: Toby
Launchpad: Cano

Ms Burnley: Joseph

STAR

I'd like to begin this week's Newsletter by wishing everyone a very Happy New Year.
I trust everyone has enjoyed the festive period with family and friends and are
raring to go for the year ahead. It was incredible welcoming back the children

into the building on Monday and hearing about all of the exciting things they got
up to during the break. It never fails to amaze me how seamlessly they settle back
into school life after the holidays exhibiting so wonderfully the expectations and

values we hold so highly within school. 
Thursday was a very exciting day in school when we had our KS1 Pirate Day as well as

our Year 3/4 Toy Day. These were amazing events to hook the children into their
new Curriculum Topics. School was buzzing with excitement and it was great to see
how much enjoyment the children (and staff) were getting from these - a great
way to start their new learning this half term. A huge final thank you to parents

for their continued support and efforts in ensuring that these events run as
effectively and as positively as possible. I hope you all have a wonderful weekend
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Parent notices

30 years for Mrs Dove

Yesterday, in school, we held an afternoon tea party to
celebrate Mrs Dove's amazing 30 years with Bramley.

I know we speak on behalf of the whole community when we
say a heartfelt thank you for every thing you do. Our
gratitude and admiration for the work you do and the
positive changes you make everyday are immeasurable.
From the bottom of our hearts, thank you for your 30
years of commitment to the children and families of

Bramley.

If you would like to send a message of congratulations to
Mrs Dove please email enquires@bramleyparkacademy.co.uk

We would like to take this opportunity to
praise some of our students for their

wonderful efforts around their attendance
over the Autumn Term. We do appreciate it

was a long term and we were extremely
impressed with some children's attendance.
As we move into Spring term, in order to

celebrate and encourage students’ fantastic
achievements around attendance, we are

excited to share with you the launch of our
97% attendance award. The 97% Attendance

award is a reward for those students who have
attendance of 97% or above and we hope it

will act as an incentive too. All children with
97% attendance will be entered into a prize
draw at the end of the term to win a brand

new scooter or skateboard. GOOD LUCK!

Attendance



Dates for your diary 

Thursday 18th January: Special Menu day - Have a school
lunch with us!

Friday 19th January:  Year 3/4 Family Fun Afternoon - British
Values 1:45-2:30 

Friday 9th February: Wellspring training day (school will be
closed this day)

Wellspring Academy Trust Training
Day - Friday 9th February. 

School will be closed to all pupils
this day. 

We’re having a
special menu on
Thursday 18th

January. It would be
great to see as many
children as possible
enjoying this menu

with us.
 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/



